

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk



8th November 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

We will now be starting Fab Funky Fridays. On these days please send your child in to school wearing old warm outdoor clothes such as tracksuit bottoms, t-shirt, jumper and a warm/waterproof coat. NO DRESSES OR SKIRTS. Children will have the opportunity to be outside for the whole day. They will be taking part in a variety of activities such as fire lighting, the pond study, outside art, messy play, playing in the mud kitchen or exploring our outside provision. We kindly ask for a donation of £10 per child to cover the cost of the resources throughout the year. This is payable on Arbor.

Many thanks,

Early Years Team













